National Informatics Centre, Puducherry
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Organization of Hindi Workshop, Date — 23™ June 2023
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A quarterly workshop was organized on 23rd June, 2023 at National Informatics Centre, Puducherry for
promoting the use of official language Hindi and for the purpose of official language policy of the
government.

The program was inaugurated by Shri S.Rajasekaran, Deputy Director General and State Informatics
Officer. He welcomed Dr. J. Surendran, retired Hindi officer of Pondicherry University as chief guest. The
chief guest addressed everyone and introduced himself. Thereafter, all the officers present in the
workshop were informed on how to use frequently used English words and sentences in Hindi in the
office. The translation of those words and sentences were explained by keeping English, Hindi and
Tamil in relation. Apart from this, commonly used Hindi phrases required in notings were presented and
distributed by chief guest during the workshop. He informed all the officers of the state and district
offices to use Hindi more in their office. He also shared many interesting facts about languages with all
the officers present. Officials from the District Centres of National Informatics Centre participated in the
program through video conferencing.

Finally, the workshop ended with the vote of thanks by the OLIC, NIC, Puducherry.
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